

August 10, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a renewal of a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Ana M. Poeira of 22 Snowberry Drive, North Dartmouth, MA as a Legal Secretary in the Office of the City Solicitor. Ms. Poeira's waiver will expire in August of 2018.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/dlr

cc: Ms. Poeira

City Solicitor's Office

Personnel